
National Finance Center 
 Customer Notification

Dates for Printing and Mailing ABCO Notices  

December 17, 2021 

Reference Number: NFC-1639692930 

Dear Customer: 

This notification is to inform Agency personnel that the dates to print and mail 

Administrative Billings and Collections (ABCO) notices for 2022, are available on the 

National Finance Center’s (NFC) Web site. This table can be found at the following link: 

Calendar Year 2022 - Dates to Print and Mail ABCO Notices 

Federal employees with questions concerning this notification should contact 

their Servicing Personnel Office. Authorized Agency representatives with questions 

concerning this notification should contact NFC’s Contact Center at either 1-855-632-

4468; or via ServiceNow Customer Service Portal (CSP). 

• Federated ServiceNow Users: https://nfcerp.servicenowservices.com/ 

• Non-Federated ServiceNow Users: https://nfcerp.servicenowservices.com/sp_ess/ 

https://www.nfc.usda.gov/ClientServices/HR_Payroll/Communities/Debt_Management/docs/abco_notice_FY22.pdf
https://nfcerp.servicenowservices.com/
https://nfcerp.servicenowservices.com/sp_ess/

